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Welcome to Eastgate SDA Church! 
A message from Elder Kristy Bartlett 

 

This world is not my home!  I’m just a passing through!  What do you think of when you hum this 

tune?  And with all of the turmoil in this world right now, aren’t you glad this world is not our home?  

My treasures are laid up somewhere beyond the blue.  Our world is in confusion and people are fearful.  

War and strife, famine and disasters are in every corner.  Sickness and death haunt us.  I don’t want to 

live here anymore!  We have the blessed hope of living in a new home with Jesus.  Our citizenship is 

in heaven.  Philippians 3:20 says, “But we are citizens of heaven, where the Lord Jesus Christ lives.  

And we are eagerly waiting for him to return as our Savior.” NLT 

By faith Abraham obeyed and traveled to a place, not knowing where he was going.  By faith he 

went to live in the land of promise as in a foreign land … for he was looking forward to the city that 

has foundations, whose designer and builder is God.  Hebrews 11:8. If we are citizens of heaven then 

we are travelers or sojourners, realizing this world IS NOT our home! 

Are your thoughts and conversations about heaven and being with Jesus, our Savior and friend?  

Are you excited to be going there? 

When I go traveling, I have to prepare.  I decide where I am going, ask for time off, figure out how 

I will get there, save money, buy tickets, learn about the destination, pack and maybe even get a 

passport.  All of this time I am excited and as the day gets closer for travel, I get more excited!  I tell 

my family and friends.  The anticipated day finally arrives, an opportunity to learn and see new things. 

Friends, the day is coming soon for us to go to our heavenly home.  Jesus IS coming for us!  He 

has promised.  Jesus has already given us our passports!  He died and paid the price for our eternal life.  

Are you ready for this special day?  This special trip to heaven with our angels?  We are going to see 

things we can’t imagine!  Imagine seeing Jesus coming in the clouds with the angels!  Seeing our loved 

ones who will be raised to life!  Imagine traveling through the vast universe for a whole week!  Past 

our Milky Way galaxy, and on through uncountable galaxies (Hubble estimates at least 100 billion 

galaxies) until we reach the gates of heaven!  It is going to be amazing!  Heaven will be our forever 

home and Jesus will be our king!! 

Spend time with Jesus each day.  Talk to him.  Read His promises, study about Jesus’ life, sing 

joyful songs and share this excitement with your family, friends and neighbors! 
 

EDITOR’S NOTE:  Join us Sabbath as Kristy Bartlett and the Walla Walla University Theology 

Team bring us into worship and share words focusing our attention on Jesus Christ!  If you cannot join 

us in person, please remember to watch our live-stream or view it later on our YouTube Channel at 

Eastgate Adventist Church. 
 

This Weekend: March 5, 2022:  Elder Kristy Bartlett;  

Next Weekend : March 12, 2022:  Pastor Eric Sayler 

 

Prayeradigm Weekend – Continuing March 4 and 5  
Please join us for one more inspiring Prayer Weekend March 4-5!  Experience a weekend that will 

leave you refreshed, challenged, and connected as we seek to know God more deeply and to 

understand His ideal for connecting with Him.  Plan to experience a paradigm shift in your perception 

of prayer as we view messages from Pavel Goia and pray & plan through two weekends together as a 

church. 

For gathering times please refer to the schedule in Week at a Glance on page one. 

NOTE! Childcare & Kid-friendly activities will be provided. 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/EastgateAdventistChurch
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Week At A Glance          
 

Friday, March 4, 2022 7:00pm Prayeradigm – Meeting 1  Fellowship Hall 

Sabbath, March 5, 2022 

9:00am – 10:00  Every Man A Warrior; Men’s Class 

10:00am – 11:00am  Sabbath School Study 

11:15am – 12:15pm  Worship Service; speaker; Kristy Bartlett 

   Walla Walla University Theology Team will also be involved today 

  3:00pm  Children’s Ministry Flower & Card Let Love Bloom 

  5:00 -6:30  Soup Supper (prior to Prayeradigm) 

  6:30pm  Prayeradigm – Meeting 5   Fellowship Hall 

Monday, March 7  6:30pm Facilities Committee Meeting – Library 

Tuesday, March 8  6:30pm Church Board Meeting - Library 

Wednesday, March 9  6:30pm Our Weekly Prayer Meeting – Fellowship Room 

Thursday, March 10  7:00pm Youth Gathering – Fellowship Room 

Friday, March 11  5:54pm Sunset 

Sabbath, March 12  11:15am – 12:15pm  Sabbath Service 
 

Eastgate SDA Church Service this Week 
 

Worship Service 11:15am 03-05-2022 Link to: ~ Eastgate Church: YouTube 

Gathering Song     Praise Team – WWU Theology Team 

Community Life    Dennis Reed & Lynelle Bathan 

Kids Korner 

 Children’s Song    WWU Praise Team 

 Children’s Story    Michael Herrera-Teran 

Testimony      Antony Richards 

Lamentations and Celebrations   Antony 

Songs of Praise & Worship    WWU Praise Team 

Prayer       WWU Theology Team Member 

Testimony      Jonathan Joseph 

Special Music      WWU 

God’s Word    Elder Kristy Bartlett 

Sermon Title:    “This World is Not my Home” 

Scripture:    Philippians 3:20 NLT 

Song of Response     WWU Praise Team 

Benediction      Pastor Eric Sayler 

Worship Team today 

Lead Elder:  Dennis Reed & Lynelle Bathan 

Praise Team Leader: WWU Theology Team 

Pianist:   Kristen Zollbrecht 

Greeters:  Buz Flegel and Carol Reiswig 

Lead Deacon:  Dwight Bartlett 

Lead Deaconess:  Anita Cunningham 

AV Team:    Kevin Renshaw & Dennis Anderson 

Live Streaming:  Ryan Daniel & Josh Sayler 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
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Financial Report    RECEIVED  GOAL  NEED 

Student Aid goal for 2021-22   $  19,207.89  $16,900.00 $(2,307.89) 

HVAC Up-grades    $  23,178.33  $55,000.00 Phase 1, 2 &3 
 

 

March 5, 2022 — Local Church 

Budget 

Appeal:  1 Kings 17:14 “For this is 

what the Lord, the God of Israel, says:  

‘The jar of flour will not be used up and 

the jug of oil will not run dry until the 

day the Lord sends rain on the land.’” 

A Regular and Dependable God.  

We choose to give regularly and 

systematically because of the regularity 

of God’s care for us.  The story of the 

Shunamite widow’s oil and flour 

testifies loudly about the God whose compassions never fail and are new every morning.  Every single 

day during these three and half years of famine, there was food on her table.  She never missed a single 

meal.  God faithfully realized His promise in response to the widow’s action to provide first for Elijah, 

the man of God.  During these days of scarcity, God’s miracle was as consistent as dawn.  God remains 

consistent even today.  A family had recently settled in a new country and encountered some financial 

challenges.  Their family budget was not balancing.  They decided to skim out all superfluous 

expenses, but that was not enough.  It was now time for some drastic decisions; to either cut their 

giving to the church or not enroll their son in his piano classes.  Both decisions would be temporary 

until their financial condition improved.  Prayerfully but painfully, they chose the second option, no 

piano lessons.  A few days later, early in the morning, the wife picked an envelope from their living 

room floor.  The envelope was sealed and had no name written on it.  When they opened the envelope, 

great was their surprise to find money inside!  The amount was more than enough for the fee for at 

least three months of piano lessons.  They experienced the consistency of God’s care.  Some life 

circumstances may tempt us to interrupt our regularity in worshiping God with our resources.  If this is 

our struggle, let us allow God’s faithfulness and regularity to inspire us.  This week, in response to 

God’s consistency, we worship Him with our tithe and regular offerings. 

Prayer:  Lord, thank you for being the unchanging, eternal God on whom we can depend for our 

daily sustenance.  Help us to reflect Your image of regularity in faithfulness. 
 

Help Ukraine and other Countries in Crisis 
Do you have a soul burden for helping the 

Ukrainian people? 

Members can give offerings to help their 

brothers and sisters in Ukraine through the 

General Conference.  These funds will be 

used for relief efforts and continual ministry 

during the war. 

Contributions can be made by writing 

Ukraine on the tithe envelope or online. 

Please see the illustration of the Adventist Giving online tithe envelope on the following page. 
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Eastgate Church News & Events 
 

 
 

Walla Walla University Theology Students to share in the presentation of our Worship Service 

A group of students from Dr. Pedrito Mynard-Reid’s Church Worship class is here today to apply 

some of what they have been learning and studying.  Their class includes creative ways to look at and 

plan a worship service.  You will see their talents and creativity as we welcome them here this 

Sabbath. 
 

Mother’s Room ~ Small Child Space for Fathers 

Our Mother’s Room is a space for new mothers where they can care for the needs of their infants 

and toddlers and still be able to engage with and follow along with the worship process in the main 

sanctuary. 

Fathers who may need to take their turn at caring for their young ones should be aware of a multi-

use space in what we call our library.  There are a couple of rocking chairs for calming little ones who 

may need to be snuggled.  This room is also a transition room where training of littles ones can take 

place as needed.  This room will continue to be a multi-function room where committees and small 

groups can meet during the week and during Sabbath school time. 

Sometimes as parents we find it challenging to deal with children who have not yet developed the 

ability to sit quietly during church.  This library area may be a solution for these parents who are trying 

to deal with children and also remain engaged in the service.  Please bring your own quiet toys for your 

child.  Due to viral transference concerns the church is not currently providing toys. 
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As a church family; we want our young parents to know that we welcome them and their small 

charges into the space where we “do” church.  Yet when needed, please be aware of the spaces that are 

available for you to use when little ones need to exercise their lungs, voices or feet☺ 
 

Face to Face Weekly Prayer Meeting in the Church Youth Room! 

This group meets every Wednesday Evening at 6:30.  Please join us as we experience the power of the 

Holy Spirit being poured out on our church.  "There is great need of secret prayer, but there is also 

need that several Christians meet together and unite with earnestness their petitions to God." – In 

Heavenly Places, p. 91.  Questions?  Please call Carol at 509-200-0587 or Dixie at 509-301-2827. 
 

EASTGATE SDA WEBSITE! – https://www.eastgatesda.org  

~ Sermon Archives ~ Bulletin Library ~ our weekly e-NewsLetter ~ Events Calendar ~ Offerings 
 

EASTGATE SDA CHURCH ON YOUTUBE 

YouTube:  Eastgate Church ~ Our Church Service is now being broadcast on YouTube at the 

following Link:  Eastgate Church or type out the address shown below.  Thank you for subscribing!  

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ  
 

EASTGATE SDA ON FACEBOOK Like and follow our page on FB! 

https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203   Eastgate SDA Church 
 

Introducing Small Group Opportunities 
By Pastor Luke Self 

 

A recent study out of Harvard University revealed that over a third of all Americans, and nearly 

two-thirds of young adults, experience “serious loneliness.”  As you can imagine, living through a 

pandemic has only increased loneliness among us.  While we may not be able to conquer the problem 

of loneliness across the nation, we at least want to ensure that everyone in our Eastgate Church family 

feels connected. 

Why is connection so important?  For one, God created humanity to be relational.  He said, “It is 

not good that man should be alone” (Genesis 2:18).  Because of our God-given relational nature, the 

Gospel is powerless to transform lives in a vacuum.  Instead, life-transforming discipleship happens 

within the context of healthy community.  This is why small groups are so critical to church life, and 

this is why we hope to start more small groups for our Eastgate Church family to join. 

We know life is already busy, and we don’t want small groups to be yet another item on your 

ever-growing to-do list.  How do we ensure that small group involvement is simple enough not to be 

burdensome and yet meaningful enough to make a difference?  After much prayer, discussion, and 

consultation with other church leaders who have successfully launched small groups, we have a plan. 

We’re currently looking for people to lead small groups that are defined by the following Five 

S’s: 

• Semester-based.  There will be three small group semesters in a year:  fall, spring, and 

summer.  Each semester lasts about twelve weeks, with a one-month rest/promotion period in 

between each semester.  Why semester based?  For one, it’s a lot easier to commit to something 

for twelve weeks than it is to commit to something indefinitely.  It also gives leaders a chance 

to rest and recharge to avoid burnout. 

• Shared Interest.  Each group will gather around a shared interest or passion.  There might be a 

running group, a vegan cooking group, a Revelation study group, or any other group you can 

think of.  This makes it easier to incorporate a small group into your busy life.  Joining a group 

based on shared interest means being able to do what you already enjoy doing, only with a 

small group of people.  It also allows everyone, regardless of where they are on the faith 

spectrum, to participate and belong. 

https://www.eastgatesda.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpi0ESiTQNVM7uw9dcRxUHQ
https://www.facebook.com/Eastgate-SDA-Church-206126468203
https://www.facebook.com/eastgatesdachurch
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• Spiritual.  Not every group will involve a Bible study or long seasons of prayer.  That’s okay.  

Discipleship doesn’t only happen while studying the Bible and praying.  Discipleship happens 

whenever and wherever the Spirit moves.  We just ask that each leader include a spiritual 

moment, like a prayer or a brief devotional thought, and give the Spirit room to work while 

your group is birdwatching, or cooking, or knitting. 

• Social.  Some groups are social by nature, while others are more task oriented.  To encourage 

all groups to connect socially, we ask that each group plan one social event, such as a potluck 

or a bowling night, during the semester. 

• Service-oriented.  Rounding off the holistic nature of these groups is the service dimension.  

We encourage each group to find a way to serve the community together at least once during 

the semester. 

Of course, in order to have these types of groups, we first need people willing to lead them.  If 

this sounds like the kind of group you’d be willing to lead, we’d love to hear from you.  We’re 

planning a training session for Sabbath afternoon on March 19 for leaders wanting to lead groups 

for the summer semester (May through July).  To express interest in leading a group, please contact 

Luke Self at luke.self@gmail.com or 503-312-4355.  You can also tell the pastor or any of the elders, 

who will pass along your information to Luke.  You do not need to commit to leading a group to attend 

the training event.  Feel free to attend to learn more and ask questions to determine if it’s right for you. 
This is the second posting of this information.  Thank you for reading! 

 

School News & Children’s Ministry Items 
 

 
 

VBS Expo — March 6 

Vacation Bible School EXPO 2022, Sunday, March 6, 2022, from 10 – 3, at the UCC Conference 

Center brings a great opportunity to see in action “Jasper Canyon VBS – Where Kids Are Treasured by 

God.” Overviews of group VBS programs including “Jerusalem Marketplace” and “Monumental” will 

be given as well by group presenters.  Breakouts by Suzette McCrary, offering easy and eye-catching 

decorating ideas, and a “Crafts for Kids” breakout by Sherri Codd will be presented.  A catered lunch 

is included.  The number of attendees will be limited so register today at www.uccsda.org/vbs. 

mailto:luke.self@gmail.com
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=1631c46df7&e=c467bd9a4a
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Rogers Adventist School Registration is open March 1, for the 2022-2023 School year!  Current 

students who finish registration are guaranteed a seat in classrooms until March 31.  New students may 

start the application process by going to Rschool.org.  If you are have any questions, or would like a 

tour of our school, please contact us at 529-1850 or email Cindy McCrery 

cindy.mccrery@rogersschool.org  
 

Collegiate & Young Adults 
 

Sabbath Morning Bible Study 

Rogers Adventist School Registration is open for the 2022-2023 School year!  Current students who 

finish registration are guaranteed a seat in classrooms until March 31.  New students may start the 

application process by going to Rschool.org.  If you have any questions, or would like a tour of our 

school, please contact us at 529-1850 or email Cindy McCrery cindy.mccrery@rogersschool.org. 
 

Men’s Ministry 
 

Each Sabbath Morning:  Every Man A Warrior; Helping Men Succeed in Life 

Please Meet Room 145 every Sabbath ~ 9:00 AM 

Every Sabbath a group of Eastgate Men continue a special Sabbath Morning study group – yes, for 

men only.  The Every Man a Warrior guide book.  It is designed specifically to deal with the issues 

that men face and need to succeed in.  It has been used with men of all ages from teens to men in their 

70s.  Toby Slater will lead in studying and share the role with others as they progress. 
 

Walla Walla University Music Department 
 

As we start this new month of March, a number of special and exciting events are coming up!  Mark 

your calendars and come to enjoy great music: 

Choir and Orchestra Winter Concert:  Saturday, 5 March 2022, 4:00 p.m. 

Walla Walla University Church.  Watch live:  Choir Orchestra Concert 

ICantori and University Singers, directed by Kraig Scott, will sing gospel music commemorating Black 

History month, and other repertoire featuring student solos.  Other works will be performed by the 

choirs and orchestra together.  The Symphony Orchestra is directed by Brandon Beck.  Free 

admission, donations accepted. 

A Disney Celebration: voice student recital:  Tuesday, 8 March 2022, 7:30 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 

The concert will feature songs from Disney movies (animated and live action) and also Broadway 

stage adaptations.  We have songs from Sleeping Beauty and Mary Poppins, to Lion King, Frozen, and 

Tangled. Solos, duets, and ensemble songs are scattered throughout the program.  It will be a fun 

concert for all lovers of the magic of Disney.  With Jan Roberts as our wonderful accompanist. 

Big Band Concert:  Wednesday, 9 March 2022, 7:00 p.m. 

Melvin K. West Fine Arts Center Auditorium 

The 'little' Big Band will feature vocalists Jacob Mayes, Hannah Gordon, and Jamie Palmer, with 

Trevor Natiuk on piano.  Performances include music by Miles Davis, Dizzy Gillespie, Duke Ellington, 

and others in ballad, swing, samba, and mambo styles.  Free admission, donations accepted.  
 

Walla Walla Valley Academy 
 

Walla Walla Valley Academy Drama Presents 

The musical Little Women, accompanied by the school orchestra, March 12 at 8:00 and March 13 at 

2:00 in the school auditorium.  Tickets ($12.50 for adults, $5 for students and children) are available at 

the school office the week before the play, or at the door. 
 

mailto:cindy.mccrery@rogersschool.org
mailto:cindy.mccrery@rogersschool.org
https://www.wallawalla.edu/academics/areas-of-study/music/concerts/
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Walla Walla Valley SDA News 
 

Open Positions at SonBridge Center for Better Living in College Place 

Always looking for volunteers.  For more information and to apply, please email 

search@sonbridge.org. 
 

Christian Aid Center Seeking Volunteer Assistance! 

The Christian Aid Center is in need of two volunteers to cook breakfast in our community kitchen.  

There are two shifts available:  Mondays from 6:15 to 7:45 am, and every other Wednesday from 6:15 

to 7:45 am.  For more information, contact Jeannette Regalado, Community Engagement Director at 

(509) 525-7153 ext. 114.  You can also fill out an application at christianaidenter.org. 
 

Upper Columbia Conference of SDA News 
 

The Dream of Ukraine 

Volody Nesteruk stood before his 

congregation at Linwood Adventist Church 

in Spokane, Washington, on February 26, 

2022.  As he explained the current situation 

in Ukraine, his voice started to crack and 

his eyes began to water. 

To read his story, go to 

news.uccsda.org/ukraine322 

 

 

 

A Special Call to Prayer & Executive Committee Report 

In this President’s Report, David Jamieson, UCC president, shares a call to prayer for the people of 

Ukraine.  Also included are the actions taken by the Executive Committee on February 24, 2022.  To 

read the story and the full report, see news.uccsda.org/presidentreport322. 
 

Donations in Support of Ukraine 

The General Conference is currently collecting funds to address the needs of our brothers and sisters in 

Ukraine.  An offering code specific for ADRA assistance to Ukraine is being set up, but is not yet 

available.  Members can directly donate to ADRA through the website at www.adra.org. 
 

RE/STORED Virtual Health & Wellness Summit — March 31-April 3 

The North American Division Health Ministries is hosting a Mental Health & Wellness Summit.  The 

online, virtual summit will include more than 20 hours of programming from March 31 through April 

3.  To learn more or to register, visit news.uccsda.org/restored222. 
 

Open Positions at Camp MiVoden 

Camp MiVoden is searching for medical staff to fill some vacancies during some of their youth camps.  

Applicants for the position must be currently working in the medical field.  Please email 

denisek@uccsda.org if you or someone you know may be interested. 
 

AMEN Northwest Conference — Registration Now Open 

Registration for the AMEN Northwest Conference is now open!  The conference, titled "Building on 

the Basics," will be held at the UCC office on March 11-13, 2022.  For more information and to 

register, visit uccsda.org/amenconference. 
 

 

 

mailto:search@sonbridge.org
http://christianaidenter.org/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=a186855272&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef50382b76&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ac9294db0a&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=5d8f7d6d51&e=c467bd9a4a
mailto:denisek@uccsda.org
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=18e3fef11f&e=c467bd9a4a
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March/April Issue of the Gleaner Available Online 

The women you'll meet in this issue come from several states and varied backgrounds.  Despite their 

differences, they share one thing in common.  Their stories shed light on this common thread and bring 

encouragement for our personal efforts for Christ.  Read online at news.uccsda.org/NWAdventists322. 
 

Camp MiVoden Registration Now Open 

Would you like to be in the great outdoors of the Inland Northwest and get to know Jesus and build a 

relationship with Him or strengthen your relationship with Him?  We have an amazing program 

planned for next summer at Camp MiVoden.  Our week schedule is going back to a 7 day week for our 

summer camps.  Several of our camps are filling up, but we still have some space in our youth camps.  

Spaces will not last long in our Ultimate Camps.  Please visit www.mivoden.com and register today 

for our 2022 summer camps.  If you have any questions please email registration@mivoden.com . 
 

Meet the New UCC President 

David Jamieson, newly elected president of Upper Columbia Conference, introduces himself in a new 

video produced by the UCC Communications Department.  Watch Pastor Jamieson share how God has 

led in his life and brought him and his wife Shandra to the decision to join UCC.  The video can be 

viewed at news.uccsda.org/jamiesonwelcome.  
 

Keeping the financial health of our church in mind ~ Giving Plan 

How your local church budget fits into "My Personal Giving Plan" 

Like every family, the local church family has financial obligations to meet. Some are easy to see 

like power and heat, but many are not so obvious:  children’s magazines, Sabbath School Bible study 

guides, teaching supplies, staff salaries, cleaning services, church school operating expenses, property 

insurance, worthy student fund, and community outreach.  These are but a few of the costs that must be 

met month after month as the local church seeks to be a light in the community.  Because these 

expenses are constant, My Personal Giving Plan recommends that 3-5% of one’s income be set aside 

for the local church budget.  This systematic giving ensures that all share both in the blessings and the 

responsibilities of the local congregation. 

The North American Division encourages the use of the “My Personal Giving Plan.”  This plan was 

developed as a guideline to assist members in systematic giving.  The plan suggests that, in addition to 

returning 10% of a member’s personal income as tithe, certain percentages may be dedicated as 

offerings to three main categories: 

• Local Church Budget: 3-5% 

• Conference Advance: 1-2% 

(Education, evangelism, VBS, summer camps, and union magazines) 

• World Budget: 1-3% 

*Visit www.personalgivingplan.com to see a more extensive breakdown for each category. 
 

Do You Want to Share Major Life Events with the Gleaner Readers of the Pacific Northwest?? 

When you have a significant major life event do you want to share it in the Gleaner? 

The Gleaner has provisions for announcements regarding the following: 

• Anniversary Form 
• Birth Form 
• Birthday Form 

• Obituary Form 
• Wedding Form 

You can follow these links or you can find them at www.nwadventists.com/contribute  

You can report these major life events yourself or I can help you from our church office.  If you need 

my help, please contact me either by email or our office phone during office hours.  Stan 
 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=70860074d0&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.mivoden.com/
mailto:registration@mivoden.com
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ee653f7971&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=2f626da3f4&e=c467bd9a4a
https://nwadventists.com/node/add/ws-anniversary
https://nwadventists.com/node/add/ws-birth
https://nwadventists.com/node/add/ws-birthday
https://nwadventists.com/node/add/ws-obituary
https://nwadventists.com/node/add/ws-wedding
http://www.nwadventists.com/contribute
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READ THE LATEST NORTHWEST ADVENTIST NEWS at www.gleanernow.com   Subscribe 

to GLEANERWEEKLY, the Northwest’s weekly eNewsletter, at http://www.gleanerweekly.com  
 

MORE NEWS UCC News   North Pacific Union GleanerNow 

North American Division NewsPoints  Adventist News Network News 

Northwest Adventist:  connect.nwadventist.com 

Subscribe to free electronic subscriptions with news about each conference of your interests. 
 

Upper Columbia Academy Alumni Homecoming Weekend - April 1-2 

You are invited to join your classmates at UCA for Alumni Homecoming Weekend.  The weekend will 

begin with vespers on Friday evening, April 1.  Sabbath School and Church on April 2 will be 

followed by a complimentary haystack lunch and honor class reunions and photos in the afternoon.  

Please visit www.ucaa.org for more details about weekend events.  For more information, contact 

krista.phillips@ucaa.org. 
 

North American Division 
 

Podcast Explores How the Seventh-Day Adventist Church Works 

The Seventh-day Adventist Church in North America is at a crossroads.  Younger Adventists in 

particular are questioning whether the church is relevant to their personal lives and the world they 

experience.  In response, the Adventist Learning Community has launched “How the Church Works,” 

an 11-part podcast that examines Adventist history, identity, and legacy, and Adventism's relevance in 

our changing world.  Find out where to listen at howthechurchworks.com. 
 

Food and Mood: What We Eat Affects How We Feel 

Depression rates among adults in the U.S. have tripled from a pre-pandemic rate of 8.5 percent to 32.8 

percent.  What are the contributing factors?  Has the pandemic affected eating habits?  Is there a 

biblical connection between lifestyle choices and mental health?  The North American Division Heath 

Ministries' Joy of Eating Club discusses all this and more at news.uccsda.org/FoodMood122. 
 

RELIGIOUS LIBERTY CAMPAIGN 2022:  January 8, until March 31, 2022 

This is an annual event which celebrates freedom of conscience, a heritage and the blessing we 

received from our Constitutional Founders, but one that requires continual vigilance to maintain. 

In harmony with holdings by the U.S. Supreme Court, the Seventh-day Adventist Church believes 

that government at any level does not have the constitutional right to instruct anyone how to pray, 

when to pray, and who to pray to, let alone what religion to believe in – if any at all. 

The founders of the nation wisely sought to guard against the employment of secular power on the 

part of the church, with its inevitable result – intolerance and persecution. 
 

  

http://www.gleanernow.com/
http://www.gleanerweekly.com/
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=e545b83f46&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=bde38866b8&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=c7cc238c98&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=ef3135738d&e=c467bd9a4a
http://www.ucaa.org/
mailto:krista.phillips@ucaa.org
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=05c0291f06&e=c467bd9a4a
https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=31dbfe7a1e&e=c467bd9a4a
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We are inviting you to pray for members and friends of our church family each day.  

Please keep this in a place that will make it easy for you to remember to pray for one 

another. 
“… we do not make requests of You because we are righteous, but because of Your great mercy.  O 

Lord listen!  O Lord forgive!  O Lord hear and act!” 
(Daniel 9:18 & 19. NIV) 

Anonymous: 

Do you have an anonymous prayer request?  Please state it via email to the church office. 

We will share it here anonymously for the body to provide prayer support! 
 

Requests: - What are your prayer requests? 

Prayers for all of our Health Care providers in our fellowship that they may be protected from 

infection from COVID-19 

Seth A., Evon A., Kristy B., Jen B., Rachel B., Cal B., Jamie C., Stephanie C., Jen D., Guy E., Heidi 

E., Rod F., Debbie H., Daniel H., Dr. Gilly I., Tammy J., Susan M., Julie S., Toby S., Nancy R., 

Carolynn V., Sherry W., 
 

Religious Liberty Campaign until March 31, 2022 
 

Bernice M. - pancreatic Cancer, request continuing prayers 

Lisa R. – prayers for her daughter Karen C. 

Jay M. – Prayers for health challenges 

Connie R. – Please continue to keep her and Randy in your prayers. 

Prayers for our members who serve our community on either Fire or Police Departments 
 

Prayers requested for several members who are currently experiencing the effects of winter viruses, 

colds, flu and COVID.  We ask that you continue to reach out to fellow members checking on their 

physical, mental and spiritual well-being. 
 

Dan M. – appreciates your prayers for him. 

Holly J. - Prayers as she continues the fight against cancer. 

Debbie P –prayers as it is harder to get around 

Debbie S – continued health & strength 

“D” Underwood – continues to be thankful for your continued prayers for her daughter & son 

Megan E.’s - continued prayers for her parents 

Stan’s friend Bruce K. - Prostate Cancer, prayers for healing 

Tami J. – Continues to ask for your prayers as she struggles and praises for successes in Christ 
 

In Military Service - Continual Prayer for those serving 

Diane U. – Grandson in the Marines   Paul D. – Army Reserves 

Evon A.’s daughter; Anna Harris ~ Navy  Seth A. – Air Force Reserves 
 

Praises: 

What do you have on your heart that you would like to 

share as Praise to the Lord!?!? 
 

 
 


